
 

 

Newsletter Issue No 32 
Wednesday, 8th June 2022 

 
Welcome Back 

 
Welcome back after the Half Term Holidays. There are lots of exciting things planned for the 
children in the final term of the school year and I look forward to sharing them with you in our 
Newsletter. 
 
 

Save the Date for Sports’ Day  
 

We are very much looking forward to Sports’ Day, more details to follow after half term. 

 
Monday, 27th June 1:30 Nursery, Reception and The Suite 
  
Tuesday, 28th June 9:30 am Years Three and Four 
 
Tuesday, 28th June 1:30 pm Year One and Two 
 
Wednesday, 29th June 9:30 am Year Five and Six 

 
 

 

 Music Lessons  
 
This is the last week to return the Music Lesson letters if your child would like to learn how to play 
an instrument from July.  This is open to all children from Year 3 to Year 6.  If you think your child 
would be interested and would like further information, do not hesitate to contact the office. 

 

 

 

 

 



Parking  
 

I would like to thank all our parents and carers who park safely when dropping off and picking up 
their children. We work hard to secure strong relationships within the community, and it is 
important that everything we do enhances that relationship. Please could I ask that all parents are 
particularly vigilant when choosing where to park. Please ensure that driveways are never 
obstructed and that there is always enough space for emergency vehicles to easily access all 
properties in the area. 
 
The Co-operative Store on Highfield Road have kindly agreed to let Marton parents use their car 
park. Please also refrain from parking or stopping in front of the school gates. Parking here 
causes an obstruction for the children when crossing the road and prevents emergency vehicles 
from being able to access school. 
 

 
 

Words of the Week 

 
Rec  together strong 

Y1    solo comment 

Y2    research recall 

Y3     pastime extraordinary 

Y4    diverse assume 

Y5    sufficient lumbering 

Y6    ancestors legislate 

 
 
 

 Nursery spaces  

 
 

We are currently full at our Nursery but have spaces from September and are taking bookings, 

please contact Mrs Thorpe as soon as possible. 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 



 

Keeping your children safe whilst using the internet 

Please find below some useful information to help you keep your children safe whilst they are 

using the internet. It is important that you a familiar with the websites and games your children are 

using.  Please follow the link below to view more information on our website. 

http://mpa.bright-futures.co.uk/school-life/e-safety 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Dates for the Diary  
 
 
Monday 27th – Wednesday 29th  Sports Day – Details above 
 
Thursday, 9th June    Year 4 visit to Ingleborugh Coves 
 
Thursday, 23rd June    Year 6 visit to Bury Railway 
 
Wednesday, 6th July   Reception visit to the Zoo 
 
Tuesday, 19th July    Reception visit to Planet Kaos 
 
 
 

Thank you 
 
Mrs Alice Coyle    Mrs Ruth Coupe 
Head of School    Executive Principal 
 
 

http://mpa.bright-futures.co.uk/school-life/e-safety

